
                                                                                                               

  

To:  Mayor and Council    

From:  Manager of Economic Development   

Date:   April 19, 2022 

Subject:  2022 Memorial Naming  

In March, Council approved two names for the 2022 memorial naming program.  As per 
the policy, a standard 30-day public consultation period was held.  In that time, no 
objections were brought forward.  Therefore, staff are prepared to move forward with the 
following: 
 

 Ceremonial renaming of Esten Drive North to “Fabris Drive” 

 Renaming of the Spine Road cross country ski trail to “Réjean Cyr Cross Country 

Ski Trail” 

Staff will proceed with purchasing new signage as per the policy and will schedule 
unveiling ceremonies when appropriate. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
Steve Antunes 
 
 


